
Dear Sir/Madam
I am a member of the Hadley Wood Association and have lived in Hadley Wood in Beech Hill Avenue for the 
last 60+ years.  During that time I have obviously seen many changes.  This proposed development is totally 
unacceptable and inappropriate in a vanishing protected green belt area.  The extra traffic on Beech Hill, Camlet 
Way and the narrow road crossing Hadley Common/Monken Hadley , already a busy cut through between 
Cockfosters Road and Barnet would  be made dangerously impossible.  To imagine that local transport - Hadley 
Wood rail station will address this problem, that all the new residents will not use cars in this car dependant 
location and walk to the station, where no parking exists is delusional.
The reasons for this proposed plan to be dropped are too numerous for me to go into but I hope others have 
covered them all and that after careful  consideration you will remove this proposed plan from the next edition 
of the Local Plan and retain the green belt status for the land.
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